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Wednesday  24 August 2022 Term 3 Week 6 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
 

22-26  August  Book Fair 

Tuesday 23-25 August NSW/PSSA Primary Rugby 
                                              Union Championships 
 

Thursday 25 August Book Parade 

Friday 26 August SRC Induction Assembly 

Friday 26 August NSW Rugby League State 
 Knockout Competition 

Monday 29 August PSSA Rugby Union Knockout 

Thursday 1 September Stage 1 Grandparents Day 

Friday 2 September NC Athletics 

Monday 5 September Interrelate  - Yrs 4 & 5 

Tuesday 6 September  Interrelate—Yrs 4 & 6 

Monday 12 September FNC Dance Festival 

This Friday we have our SRC Leadership Induction Assembly for 
our Semester 2 SRC Leaders. Parents and Carers of students      
involved have already been informed. I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all our SRC from Semester 1 that did a     
fantastic job in representing their class and attending meetings to 
make very important decisions in our school. 
 
Well done to all our amazing FNC athletes that completed last 
Friday. It was wonderful to hear our senior boys and senior girls 
relays came first with the junior boys coming in third.                 
Congratulations also to our Age Champions, Jesse, Tilly and Kiara. 
Best of luck at the NC Athletics in Coffs Harbour on Friday 2nd    
September. I would also like to thank John for all his support in 
working with our relay teams, we couldn’t have done it without 
your support. 
 
Best of luck to our Rugby League team that is off to Port          
Macquarie this week as North Coast Champions to play in the 
quarter and semi-finals in the NSW PSSA knockout competition.  
Good luck to Benson and Lachie who are representing the North 
Coast in the PSSA NSW Rugby Union Championships in Mudgee 
this week. What an amazing experience. 
 
Finally a REMINDER to all parents of current Year 4 and Year 5 
students. There is a meeting today in the school library letting 
parents know the proposed excursions and dates for 2023. There 
will also be a zoom offered for those that can’t attend.  
The link is on Facebook and has been sent out in Seesaw. 
 

Have a fantastic week. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Belinda Mirana 
Deputy Principal 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

How exciting! Our Game Changer challenge team, ‘Little Things 
Matter’ have made it through to the Grand Final in Sydney. We 
are one of only 36 teams in the state, from K- 12, to make it 
through. The Game Changer Challenge is the department’s    
award-winning design thinking competition. Open to all 2200+ 
public schools across the state the challenge centres on            
discovering  solutions for a real-world,  wicked problem applying 
classroom learning.  All teams will work through both the create 
and advocate processes to produce a robust solution to one of 
our society’s most pressing issues. I would like to wish our team 
all the best and know they will do a fantastic job in Sydney             
representing Kingscliff Public School.  
 
This week we celebrate Book Week and also have our Book     
Parade on Thursday.  K-2, including our pre-schoolers, are at 
9:20am and 3 - 6 is at  12noon. We hope to see all our parents 
and carers there.  
 
Don’t forget our amazing Book Fair in the hall this week too.     
Parents and carers are welcome from 8:30 – 9am every morning 
this week and 3 – 3:30pm every afternoon. Thank you to all those 
families that have come in and purchased a book already. Every 
book sold benefits our school, adding resources to our library and 
classrooms. 

 

 

 

  

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Happy Book Week KPS!! This year’s theme is “Dreaming with 

eyes open…” and all students have been taking part in some fun 

activities in the library this term to celebrate this theme. We will 

also we holding out Book Character Parade and Book Fair this 

week. We can’t wait to have our whole school community join in 

and be part of the fun.  

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

Hardship/Flood Fund - to be written clearly on bag if using fund 

as payment. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

Thursday 25 August 

Katherine 

Friday 26 August 

Jean, Heather 

Thursday 1 September 

Katherine 

Friday 2 September 

 Jean,  

 
 
 
SRC Leadership Induction Assembly 
Invitations were sent home last week to parents of the 
successful students, please RSVP to the invitation as 
soon as possible, for seating purposes.  
 

Student Sickness 
If your child is unwell or showing symptoms of COVID 
please advise the office and keep them home.  Additional 
RAT testing kits are available from the school office. 
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

To celebrate Book Week, we are hosting a Scholastic 
Book Fair in Week 6 in the school hall.  Book Fairs help 
us show students the wonder of reading. After all, when 
kids choose their own books, they will be more           
excited to read, and they will naturally read more!    
Every book sold benefits our school, adding resources 
to our library and classrooms. 

Book Fair dates: 

OPENS—Monday 22nd August at 8.30am 
CLOSES—Friday 26th August at 3.30pm 
 

Shopping hours: 

Before School—8.30am—9.00am 
LUNCH (kids only) 
After School—3.00pm—3.30pm 
 
Cash, cards and online payments will be accepted. 

  
 
 

  
 
 



 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

  
Sport 
 
Well done to all our athletes that competed at the 
FNC athletics carnival last Friday.  Our senior boys and  
senior girls relays coming first with the junior boys coming in 
third.   
 
Special mention to our age champions 
 
11yr Boys—Jesse 
11yr Girls—Tilly 
Snr Girls—Kiara 
 
We now have 18 athletes representing Kingy at the NC   
Athletics Carnival in Coffs Harbour on Friday 2 September 

Stage 2 Camp Tallebudgera 
 
Stage 2 enjoyed a brilliant few days at camp last week. 
Team work, creativity, resilience and fun defined the 
adventures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

    
 

 
KIMP NEWS 

 

 

Nicky Cooper (Rob, Aiden and Regan) 

Kingcliff Instrumental Music Program 

nickycooper15@det.nsw.edu.au 

Hi everyone, we are enjoying being back in the        
normal swing of lessons and rehearsals this week! 
Senior Band are busy rehearsing now for our Beach 
and Creek Week Concert in the park to kick off Beach 
and Creek Week - Monday 19th September 12pm.       
Intermediate Band, Big Band and the Drumline are 
working towards performances at school in that final 
week of term. I will let you know details once I see 
what works around Beach and Creek Week activities. 

A big thank you to all those families who have paid 
their Term 3 KIMP fees. 

Have a great week everyone...in the sunshine! 

Far North Coast Dance Festival 

This year’s festival will be held at Twin 
Towns Services club on  Monday 12th    
September 

THE EVENING PERFORMANCE commences at 7.00pm 

Ticket Costs: 
Adults—$25 
School aged student—$15 
Concession Holders—$15 
 

To purchase an Evening Ticket, you must book through  
Twin Towns Services Club 
BOOKING OFFICE 
Bookings:  1800 014 014  

or by using the link below 

 

 https://twintownssales1.sales.ticketsearch.com/sales/salesevent/77376 

  
   A reminder to parents that parking is NOT 
   permitted between 2.30-3.00 in the school 
   drop off zone on Orient Street. Council 
   parking rangers conduct frequent random 
   checks and fines will be issued.   
 

Also, following community complaints it would be             
appreciated if all car pick-ups could be made from Orient 
Street leaving Sutherland Street for buses only.  This will 
ensure that residence are able to safely access their     
premises. Your cooperation in this is much appreciated. 
Thank you  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwintownssales1.sales.ticketsearch.com%2Fsales%2Fsalesevent%2F77376&data=05%7C01%7CAnita.Waters2%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cbf6158be6962432f777a08da8195cf13%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7
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Kingscliff Public School 

Stage 2 Kingsley Winners from Week 4 Assembly 

  

  
     
  

     
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

ADVERTISE 

HERE 

 


